
SIGNAGE	RESTRICTIONS	FOR	MERIDIAN	BAPTIST	CHURCH	
	
At	its	Business	Meeting	on	May	30,	2018,	the	Meridian	Baptist	Church	Council	passed	the	following	
resolution	which	the	Knox	County	Election	Commission	wholeheartedly	supports	without	reservation:	
	
NO	signs	whatsoever	will	be	allowed	on	church	property	or	on	the	City	of	Knoxville	(COK)	easement	
directly	in	front	of	the	church	or	on	the	COK	easement	in	front	of	the	church’s	parking	lot.	The	church	
will,	however,	allow	one	(1)	sign	per	candidate	to	be	located	on	the	COK	easement	by	or	on	the	strip	of	
grass	adjacent	to	the	Exxon	Station.	Any	and	all	signs	located	on	church	property,	on	the	COK	easement	
in	front	of	the	church,	or	on	the	COK	easement	in	front	of	the	church	parking	lot	will	be	removed.			
	


